
              PARISH OF BLESSED SACRAMENT & BLESSED TRINITY (www.connahsquaycatholicchurch.org.uk)
Canon Joe Stewart: tel 01244 830358 / mobile 07550079995 / e-mail quayandferry@gmail.com  

  	  		ALL SAINTS (B) 31st October/1st November 2015





									Sat 31st October 		  5.30pm @ CQ					Peter George Shaw 
Sun 1st November		  9.30am @ QF	     	 			Lawrence Berry RIP 
Sun 1st November		 11.00am @ CQ					People of the Parish




Mon 2nd – 9.30am @ QF       The Commemoration of all the Faithful Departed		Holy Souls
Tue 3rd – 	NO MASS TODAY			        
Wed 4th – 9.45am @ CQ			Novena to Our Lady				 
Wed 4th - 10.00am @ CQ	St Charles Borromeo				Private Intention (M Morrin)
Thu 5th –	NO MASS TODAY			                   	 
Fri 6th - 10.00am @ CQ 	Liturgy of the Day	 		Private Intention (Theresa Jones)	
Sat 7th - 5.30pm @ CQ									Susan Gavin RIP		
				 Confessions – Saturday 5.00pm @ CQ	
						









Children’s Liturgy of the Word Rota – Nov 1st - Miss Murdoch & Mrs Golembiewska / Nov 8th - Mrs Golembiewska & Mrs Doyle



Church Cleaning Rota CQ – w/c Nov 1st – Paul, Moya & Lynda / w/c Nov 8th – Sharon & Jeanette




Please note the changes to the weekday Mass times.

November is the month of Holy Souls, if you have a List of Deceased Members please give it to Canon Joe as soon as possible, so that he can make sure all are actioned.

Ursuline Sisters:  Their address is Ursuline Community, 38 Grosvenor Road, Forest Gate, London  E7 8JA.  Tel - 020 8471 6644.  And their e-mail addresses are vianneyconnolly@aol.com & gwynrosu@aol.com

Photobook:  the PAC wish to produce a photobook for each of the Sisters so if anybody has any digital photos from the leaving celebration that they would like to share, please email them to Ann Payton – church.dragonden@btinternet.com

Retiring Collections:  Next weekend (7th/8th Nov) will be the October monthly collection for the Church Maintenance Fund. Parishioners in the Gift Aid scheme please use your special white envelopes for this purpose.

Items for the Christmas Fayre:  21st November 10.30am at the Civic Hall.  We are now asking for all your unwanted toys, bric-a-brac & books - also bottles for our tombola stall and any unwanted gifts that can be used for our Christmas draw.   Please help yourself to a bag in the porch if you need one to return your items.  

Raffle tickets:  please do your best to sell and return any tickets before 5th Dec.

Collection: Last weekend was £207.12 with a further £387.55 from the Gift Aid envelopes.  Gift Aid donations given this week mean our parish can claim back £172.88 from tax already paid.  Please consider giving your offertory collection in a Gift Aid envelope if you pay tax. The collection for the Church Maintenance Fund for September, which had to be put back due to other collections, amounted to £540.26, of which £304.00 was Gift Aided.

Items for the bulletin: to Carmel Smith, tel 01244 830985 or e-mail carmel_smith@sky.com by Weds evening please.


